
 
 

 
 This year, students in grades 4-8 have the opportunity  to sign up 

for the Show Choir program.  Show Choir rehearsals will take place 
on Mondays from 2:30-3:00 pm.   

 
The show choir is a choral group that performs songs that 

combine choral singing with choreography. 
 

The show choir will be perform in the spring concert on  
Thursday, May 8, 2025 

 
 

To sign up for choir, please use the following link:  
https://tinyurl.com/HTSShowChoir 

 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Mr. Bigelli at 

mbige@hollandschool.org 

 

https://tinyurl.com/HTSShowChoir

